
   

 

 

15 July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to inform you that the 414 bus service operated by Lynx will continue next year. We have been 

working with Lynx to make sure there is continuation of the existing route and timetable and we are delighted 

that the service will remain in place.  

In previous years, the income received from fares for the 414 service has not covered the running costs of this 

route, which means the service would not normally be financially viable. Alderman Peel High School and The 

Wensum Trust have therefore subsidised the route for next year, which will allow the service to continue. 

Unfortunately, even with this large subsidy, there will still need to be a slight change to the pricing structure 

of the fares to make the route viable. This only affects the termly and annual tickets, which are priced at £225 

and £675 for the 2020-21 academic year. We have tried to avoid the increase as much as possible, however I 

hope you can appreciate the need for this approach. Without the increase in price and the subsidy from the 

school and the trust, the service would not be able to run. 

The timetable for the 2020-21 academic year is attached; please contact Lynx directly for ticket information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alastair Ogle 

Principal  


